
 

 

Wombwell Park Street Primary School is proud to be part of 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

Pupil Premium 

 

Please could we ask you to read the information below and if you are in receipt of any of the benefits listed you may be 

eligible to claim Pupil Premium. 

 

For every child who is entitled to Pupil Premium, the school will receive £1320. If you are in the Armed Forces, school 

will receive £300 for your child. This is of great benefit to the school and also to your child as this funding will be used to 

further enhance your child’s learning at school.  

 

If you think you would be eligible PLEASE go online to complete the application form so that we can gain the maximum 

funding to support your child’s progress. Siblings do not automatically gain entitlement. Therefore a separate application 

will need to be made for each child. All new applications can be completed using the following link:  

https://www.barnsley.gov.uk/services/children-families-and-education/schools-and-learning/free-school-meals/ 

Your child will qualify for free school meals if they're in full-time education and you receive one of the following benefits: 

 income support 
 income based job seekers allowance 
 income related employment and support allowance 
 guarantee element of state pension credit 
 child tax credit with no working tax credit and have an income as assessed by the Inland Revenue that does not 

exceed £16,190 (subject to change annually) 
 support under Part 1V of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 
 Universal Credit - if you apply on or after 1 April 2018 your household income must be less than £7,400 a year 

(after tax and not including any benefits you receive) 

Children who receive a qualifying benefit in their own right are also entitled to receive free school meals. 

Your child won’t qualify for free school meals if you're receiving working tax credits and disabled working tax credits, 
except for the 4 week run-on paid after you've stopped qualifying for working tax credits. 

If you have any further questions or need any help filling in the online form, please call into school and we will be only 

too happy to help. If you do not have access to a computer / internet we are able to assist you by allowing the use of 

one of our computers in school for this purpose. 

 

Please note also that all children are eligible for free school milk until they turn five years old. If you wish your child to 

have milk after this point you need to register your child with Cool Milk and make payment online unless you are entitled 

to Pupil Premium and receive free milk as well.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Lawson 

Headteacher 

Wombwell Park Street Primary School 
Park Street, Wombwell, Barnsley. S73 0HS 

Tel: 01226 752029 
Email: parkstreet@ecmtrust.co.uk - Website: www.wombwellparkstreet.co.uk 

 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs G Foster-Wilson 

Headteacher: Mrs C Lawson 
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